Alameda Progressive Support of Jim Oddie Nov.4, 2019

Alan Pryor-During Public Speaking at beginning of meeting.

Good evening Mayor, Council and staff. | am Alan Pryor a resident of Alameda and
here tonight representing the Alameda Progressives with a statement of support
for Council member Jim Oddie:

We, the Alameda Progressives, support Council member Oddies’ request to
release the tape recordings of his conversation with former City Manager, Jill
Keimach in August of 2017.

We concur with Councilmember Oddie. Our Community needs to “move past this
to fully focus on addressing the needs and vital services for all Island families.”

Secret tapes and innuendos have allowed rumors and speculations to spin out of
control. Let’s hear the tapes. Alamedans can judge for themselves. In the interest
of transparency and open dialog, the Alameda Progressives urge that the tape
recordings are released to the public.

Thank you.



